

SKIN CARE CLINIC SPA | CAFE

April 4, 2005

John Murawski Cal Asia 825 Colorado Blvd., Ste. 112 Los Angeles, CA 90041

Dear John,

These few words are simply to express our sincere appreciation for the good work you did for us in building Kinara's new hair studio.

Thank you very much for getting us up and running with our re-design of the café and adding our new hair salon within our tight two week schedule. Thank you very much, also, for your flexibility in accommodating our operation and working around our schedule while we kept our business open.

You and your team are true professionals and we enjoyed working with you.

Sincerely.

Christine/Splichal, General Partner

Cc: Olga Lorencin

Doug Flohr